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Lerong Cheng

In this week, I do the following two research jobs:
1. Improve the accuracy of the Trace-base estimator. The error of dynamic power is still large. The main reason is the short circuit power ratio. I try to use different short circuit for different circuit instead of using uniform ratio for all circuits. This programming and data correcting is in progress. 

2. Design keeper to reduce the interconnect leakage power. In the interconnect, because the voltage degradation after a mux (built with pass transistor), the sub-threshold leakage of the buffer is much larger. There are two ways to compensate this effect, one is gate boosting and the other is applying keeper in the buffer. I am now running spice to find out the best size for the keeper transistor.
On going work.

In the coming week, I plan to finish the above two jobs. 

